From: Eileen illmot: |

Sent: 18 November 2018 19:40
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree applications 18/11/18

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 502

2018/5270/T 13 Grove Terrace; [ know the veteran fig tree is a difficult decision as both the
tree, wall

and human safety have to be considered.

1 realise that the date for comments has passed.

1 have no objection to reducing back to previous points.

I went on the Ancient Tree Forum walk on the Heath on November 8th.

The huge beech tree by Pitt’s arch on Sandy Heath is causing the brickwork wall to lean.
1t has now been supported by heavy metal props.

They do intend to reduce the beech also, as it has a fungus present.

T hope the problems with the owner’s insurers can be resolved.

Many thanks,
Eileen



